
MEMORANDUM 

 

October 7, 1996 

 

To:   File 

 

From:  Joan Zimmerman 

 

Subject: US Secret Service Postponements That Can Now Be Released 

 

In November 1995, the Secret Service presented several documents with requested postponements of 

addresses of Secret Service agents and employees.  The following documents contained these 

postponements, several of which were sustained by the Board beginning in January 1996: 

 

180-10080-10276 

180-10106-10100 

180-10086-10342 

180-10085-10498 

180-10075-10118 

180-10070-10276 

 

On August 9, 1996, the Secret Service presented more addresses of agents it wished to postpone. In 

our letter of September 26, 1996, we pointed out that all of these addresses are open in 

180-10125-10002 [USSS correspondence with HSCA]. Because of the existence of lists of agent 

addresses in the HSCA correspondence, the following postponements apply: 

 

180-10080-10276 should have no postponements  

 

180-10106-10100 should have no postponements 

 

180-10086-10342: only Robert Bouck’s and Elmer Moore’s  addresses should be   

postponed. 

 

180-10085-10498 should have no postponements 

 

180-10075-10118 should have no postponements 

 

180-10070-10276 should have no postponements 

 

 

Zimmerman e:\octadres 
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